
*Nursery is
available

on Sundays/
Wednesdays

Sunday, June 26th, 2022Sunday, June 26th, 2022

Like and Follow Us on

Giving

General Offering

Way Maker Fund

6/19/22

(Weekly Need-$13,755)

www.hbcjax.netwww.hbcjax.net

$500,003.15 -$22,686.85

$419.70 $50,304.76

YTD +/-

"God""God"
$9,520.21




If you are a guest here, please scan thisIf you are a guest here, please scan this
  QR code and fill out our Guest Form.QR code and fill out our Guest Form.  

In personIn person::    Offering plates or boxes atOffering plates or boxes at
Sanctuary door exitsSanctuary door exits

OnlineOnline::    www.hbcjax.churchcenter.com/givingwww.hbcjax.churchcenter.com/giving
AppApp::    Church Center GivingChurch Center Giving



Don't forget about your Way Maker
commitments. This year's campaign ends

in September.

Welcome to Hillcrest! Thank you for making us a part of your Sunday!
Make sure to visit our Welcome Desk to get your Welcome Bag

and free gift!  We'd also like to invite you to meet Pastor Chris at the
conclusion of the service at the front of the Sanctuary.

Thank you to everyone thatThank you to everyone that
helped make VBS 2022 ahelped make VBS 2022 a
MAGNIFICENT success!MAGNIFICENT success!

You can now fill out forms in Church Center.
We have the Calendar Request Form,

Commitment Card, Maintenance Request
Form,  Ministry Project Form and a

Suggestion Form. In the app, go to "More"
and select forms to gain access.

Parents, Youth Camp is quickly approaching!  
If you haven't paid the balance on your

youth's account, please do so by July 10th. 
 You can make payments in the Church

Center app under "My Registrations" in your
profile account. Required Medical Forms are

also located there.

Our Child Check-In system has moved.Our Child Check-In system has moved.
Please remember to use the iPad near thePlease remember to use the iPad near the
Welcome Desk to check-in before takingWelcome Desk to check-in before taking

your children to their classes.your children to their classes.

We will be taking a break from our
Wednesday night activities starting June

29th. We will resume on Aug 3rd with a Back
to School Prayer Service.

Join the Hillcrest ladies for Coffee and
Fellowship! Tuesday, June 28th from 

10-11 a.m. at Trinity Indoor Playground 
 (children welcome).

In July, the First Saturday Ministry will be
receiving donations from Winn Dixie. For
every purchase of the $12.99 Bloomin' 4

Good Bouquet, the First Saturday Ministry
will receive $1.

The First Saturday Ministry will be giving
away food and clothes on July 2nd from 9

a.m.-noon. If you know of anyone who
needs assistance, please make them

aware of this opportunity. 


